
Exhibit 1 
 
 

Notice of intent to consider issuance 
of a License for Nonemergency Medical Transportation Service 

 
 

Notice is hereby given by the Board of County Commissioners of Broward County, 
Florida, pursuant to Section 125.66, Florida Statute, that said Board at 10:00 A.M., 
Tuesday, December 11th, 2018, at the Broward County Government Center, 115 
S. Andrews Avenue, Room 422, Ft. Lauderdale, Florida, intends to consider the 
issuance of a License for the provision of Nonemergency Medical Transportation 
Service, the substance of which is as follows: 

 

MOTION TO CONSIDER issuance of a new Licenses to provide 
Nonemergency Medical Transportation Services (NEMTS) to Access 
Help, LLC, ATC Medical Transport Corp, Medical Transport Solutions, 
Inc., and Nice Transportation Service, Inc. contingent upon completion 
of requirements identified in the Broward County Code of Ordinances. 

 

Dated this 4th day of December 2018. 
 

If, due to a disability, you require auxiliary aids, accommodations, or alternative 
formats of materials to participate in a public hearing or meeting, please contact 
Joseph O’Geen, Environmental and Consumer Protection Division, 954-765-4400, 
extension 9387 (V), or 954-831-3940 (TTY for hearing impaired). Please make 
accommodation requests at least 3 days in advance. 

 
Publish one (1) time: 
Send two (2) proofs of publication and invoice, and cost to: 
Mary Ann Darby, Deputy Clerk, Document Control Section 
Records, Taxes, and Treasury Division 
Broward County Governmental Center 
115 S. Andrews Ave., Rm. 336U 
Ft. Lauderdale, FL 33301 

 
Send one (1) proof of publication & invoice to: 
Accounting Division 
115 S. Andrews Ave., Rm. 203 
Ft. Lauderdale, FL 33301 


